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Well done to all the children that auditioned for     

Captain Webb’s Got Talent and to our finalists. The 

children performed spectacularly revealing some    

fantastic talent to family and the whole school. A 

great afternoon was had by all! 

Britain’s Got Talent watch out! 

 

On behalf of all the staff at Captain Webb        

Primary, we would like to wish you all a very 

happy and safe summer holiday.   

Thank you to all the children and families who 

have brought gifts in to the school for the staff, 

this is very thoughtful.    

We will look forward to welcoming you  back 

along with all our new children on the              

4th September. 

 

As we approach the end of the school year, we would 

like to wish our year 4 team (Miss Gears & Miss Da-

vies) all the best for pastures new. 

Ruby from Nursery will also  be leaving us for a new 

role and we wish her all the best for the future. 

Finally, we would like to wish Mrs Byrne a very long 

and happy retirement after   almost 40 years at      

Captain Webb Primary. 

 

 

Good Luck to all our of our Year 6 leaving us to go on 

to their chosen secondary schools.  We wish you all 

the best for the future , each and everyone of you will 

be greatly missed.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Elaya, Tia and Imogen who        

received their certificates for their LAMDA Level 1 
Award in Performance. 

Imogen gained Grade 1. 
Tia gained Grade 2. 

Elaya gained Grade 3. 


